
   

   
An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

 

 

 

 

 

 
310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

November 15, 2024 

 

Corey Johnson 

231 Annapolis St E 

St. Paul, MN 55118 

 

VIA EMAIL: cordjohnson77@gmail.com  

 

 

Re:  Appeal for property at 231 ANNAPOLIS STREET EAST 

 

Dear Corey Johnson: 

 
This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on November 12, 2024, Legislative Hearing 
Officer Marcia Moermond recommend that the City Council grant your appeal on condition 

lumber next to garage is moved to inside storage and area next to garage is kept clear of 

debris/storage.  

 
This matter will go before the City Council on Wednesday, December 4 at 3:30 pm, however the 

Council will proceed with this without any discussion, and no further action is needed by you. If 
you have any questions, please contact our office at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: CE Supervisors 
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